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Dear Mr Graham 

 

Professional conduct 
Report about Catherine Jonquil Houghton of Creighton & Partners 

Thank you for your email of 7 August 2011 with information about Catherine Jonquil 

Houghton of Creighton & Partners. 

 

We are grateful to you for bringing this matter to our attention.  Our purpose is to ensure that 

clients receive a good service from the firms and individuals we regulate, and we rely upon 

information from others to ensure that any risks to the public are identified swiftly.  

 

The information which you have provided has been carefully assessed.  If we consider that 

the information you have provided, and any other information we may hold, means that we 

should make further enquiries or take action, I can assure you that we will do so. 

 

We may seek further information from you if that is necessary, but we do not generally 

provide reports on our enquiries.  I recognise that this may be disappointing to you but I 

hope that you will understand the reasons.  It is partly because our enquiries may include 

confidential information, but also because we try to devote our resources to taking action if 

we consider there is a risk to the public.  Where we do take formal action leading to serious 

disciplinary and regulatory outcomes the results are published on our website in most 

circumstances. 

 

Further details about how we regulate firms and solicitors can be found on our website at 

www.sra.org.uk 



Again, thank you for supplying us with this information, which is much appreciated. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Tracey O’Callaghan  

Customer Services Officer 

Solicitors Regulation Authority  

 

** Please quote our above reference whenever contacting us ** 

If corresponding by e-mail please quote our reference in the subject heading 

 
Direct line 01926 439741 
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